Gentet, Matthias

From: Gerry Myers

Sent: 27 May 2017 10:27

To: Planning Subject: RE: Tree

Ref 2017/2814T

Address 8 Greenaway NW3 7DJ

G J Myers

From: Dempsey, Matthew [mailto:Matthew.Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Planning

Sent: 26 May 2017 17:19

To: Gerry Myers < Subject: RE: Tree

Dear Mr Myers,

Thank you for your e-mail. However please provide the address where the tree in question is?

Or; please provide the application reference number? Thank you.

Kind regards, Matthew Matthew Dempsey Planning Technician

Telephone: 0207 974 3862



From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

- on new improved posters on lamp posts
- by signing up to planning e-alerts
- in the planning section of the <u>Camden Account</u>
- · through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Gerry Myers [mailto Sent: 26 May 2017 10:27

To: Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Tree

I feel it is incorrect to destroy a health tree

The avenue of trees at the rear

of both gardens provides a screen in summer habitat for birds and adds to the environment

Please retain this tree and place a TPO on it Gerry Myers

22D Bracknell Gardens London NW3 7ED

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.